JUN 2 01975

Note te: Eugena Epstein, Radiationv Specialist
MEP Braoch

Thru: D. L. Caphton, Senior Reacter Inspector
Reactor Operations Branch

OYSTER CREEK DISPOSAL OF LPRM "FISSION DETECTORS" - U-235

R. Swift, at Oyster Creek, called me at 1:00 p.m., on Juae 20, 1975,
vith respect to our conversation econcerning disposal of LPRM
Fission Detectors containing approximately 10 milligrams of U-235
per detector. Swift informed me that Jersey Central Power and
Light Company was involved in contract preparation for disposal

of same. 1 referenced our earlier conversation and told Mr. Swift
that you would contact him in this regard, Please apprise projects
of the outcome of this matter.

Edward G, Greenman
Reactor Operations Branch
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